
 

 

 

Garyaron Homes 

C/O Brock McClure 

83 York Road 

Dun Laoghaire 

Co. Dublin 

 

July 28th, 2022  

 

Re: Proposed Large Scale Residential Development 

Glencarrig, Hazelhatch Road, Celbridge, Co. Kildare 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

Kildare County Council confirms that the Shinkeen Road, Celbridge was taken in 

charge in 2017 and is listed as the L1027-0 on the Roads Schedule. 

The Roads Department has no objection to the making of an application for the 

above development. 

 

 

Evelyn Wright 

_____________________________ 

Evelyn Wright 

Director of Services 

Roads, Transportation and Public Safety Department 


